
 
 

Press Recognition Panel 
Mappin House 

4 Winsley Street 
London W1W 8HF 

RPC 
By email only: 
geraldine.elliott@rpc.co.uk 
 
Dear Ms Elliot, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 31 October 2016, addressed to David Wolfe. We note 
that you act for the News Media Association. 
 
The PRP Board took full account of a wide range of information it was presented 
with, including representations made by your client, in making its decision. We 
understand of course that your client must be disappointed that the PRP Board did 
not agree with all your client’s views. 
 
The documentation relating to the PRP Board’s decision in relation to the IMPRESS 
application will be available on our website shortly, as previously explained. Do feel 
free to get in touch again after that. We remain happy to discuss any aspect of our 
work with anyone. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Susie 

 
Susie Uppal 
Chief Executive 
Press Recognition Panel 
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